
PINE CREEK HIGH SCHOOL SOFTBALL 
 
Dear Community Supporter, 

My name is _____________________________ and I am a member of the Pine 
Creek High School Softball team. As we all know, the funds for public school sports 
programs are very limited. My fellow teammates, parents and I must raise additional 
funds required for another successful year. We are not asking for a hand-out but for an 
investment in some really talented student athletes.  
 

The Pine Creek Eagles have maintained a highly competitive level of play and 
have won the 5A Metro League title 5 out of the last 6 years. We went undefeated in 
League play last year and competed in the Regional tournament. Our hard work and 
commitment will enable us to compete for the League title once again!  
 

We are asking friends, family and local businesses to sponsor our team for the 
2018 season. Your sponsorship will help support the growth of our softball program as 
we need to purchase additional gear, equipment, and continue to improve our facility 
and field. We appreciate your consideration and hope you’ll be able to help our program 
grow! 
 

Please contact Janelle Krohn at the email listed below for further information. We 
look forward to working with you.  
 

Pine Creek Softball Sponsorship Levels 
 

$200 or greater - Name on 3’ x 6’ banner hung on our 
fence 
- Business info and logo on our website 
- Framed team photo 

$100 - Business info and logo on our website 
- Framed team photo 

Any amount - Business info and logo on our website 
 
 

Thank you, 
Janelle Krohn- Head Coach
Janelle.Krohn@asd20.org 


